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Subject: FW: Letter of interest, May 1st

From: Secretary@JohnsburgNY.com

Date: Tue, Jun 09, 2020 2:52 pm

To: "'Super'" <supervisor@johnsburgny.com>
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From: Oopytoopers <oopytoopers@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2020 1:01 PM
To: secretary@johnsburgny.com
Subject: Letter of interest, May 1st

Hey Joann,

I am writing this letter to let you know that I am interested in lifeguarding and Youth Program again this 
year.

Thanks,
Todd Millington


